
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS – September 20 

Day 4 

 

Juniors interested in going on the Junior Class Trip from May 3-5 to Williamsburg VA:  A parent 

must attend one of the informational meetings September 23rd or 26th starting at 6pm in the 

auditorium. After the meeting, parents must make a $200 deposit to reserve a spot on the trip. 

The deposit must be in the form of a check made payable to NHS or Cash. Information on the 

trip is on our class of 2026 Facebook page, and a parent link was emailed out to all parents. 

Game Club will hold its first meeting on Wed., Sept. 25th, right after school in room G125. The 

meeting will end at 4:00.  You can take the after-school activity bus or have a parent pick you 

up at the flagpole.  You will need to sign up on Family ID to participate. Any questions, please 

see Mrs. Kornicki or Mrs. Mormello.  

Sports Passes:  If you bought a Season Sports Pass at the football game on August 30th and did 

not receive your physical card, please come the Bookkeeper’s Office (enter at the 

attendance office) to receive it. Please come no later than today, Friday, September 20, at 2 

p.m. 

          Neshaminy Podcast Club is kicking off for new members on Sept. 25 in G209 at 2:15 PM! 

Whether you’re into hosting, editing or just sharing your voice, this is your chance to create 

your dream podcast, collaborate with fellow podcasters and dive into all levels of production. 

Don’t miss out! 

Environmental Action Club will have its first meeting after school on Thursday September 26th 

in room D211.  We will discuss upcoming events including reforestation of IdIewood as well as 

other activities. 

SENIORS:  If you did not get your Senior Portraits done or need a retake, no problem. Prestige 

will be back in school from October 18th through October 25th. This will be your FINAL 

OPPORTUNITY to be photographed for the 2025 yearbook. To sign up, visit the Neshaminy 

Yearbook website by googling Neshaminy Yearbook or click the QR code on your screen.  

Spectrum, a club for lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender or questioning students as well as their 

friends and allies, will hold a meeting on Monday September 23rd in G204 until 4:00. We will talk 

about social issues in our community and ways to solve those issues. Everyone is welcome to 

join and provide information on how to help our community overcome hardships that many 

people face. This is a safe place for students and staff. We hope to see you on Monday, 

September 23rd! If you have any questions, please see Mr. Daly in G204.  

Future Medical Professionals Club is collecting donations to distribute to pediatric patients at 

the Children's Hospital of Philadelphia. They are asking for the following: cards with inspirational 

messages, fuzzy blankets, small pillows, coloring books and crayons, notebooks and pens, 

fidgets. Monetary donations will also be accepted to purchase Halloween costumes for the 

children. Donations are to be taken to Ms. Mandel in the Social Studies office before 1st period. 

Collection ends October 1st. 



Freshman (Class of 2028) interested in running for class office must attend a mandatory 

meeting beginning at 2:10 on Monday, September 23, in room F221.  Please see Mrs. 

Winchester or email kwinchester@neshaminy.org with any questions. 

MiniTHON will be holding a District-Wide Spirit Week from September 23 to September 27.  

Monday is Groufit Day.  Kick off the week in style by rocking your best all-gray outfit.  Whether 

it’s cozy sweats or a chic ensemble, let’s see your monochrome magic. 

Dance Team is gearing up for an exciting new season, and we want YOU to be a part of it!  

Starting Wednesday, September 25, we will be holding our 1st dance team meeting in F121.  

Whether you’re a seasoned dancer or just starting to explore the world of dance, we welcome 

all students who have a passion for movement and creativity.  See Mrs. Dyal in F214 or Ms. 

McGee in F121. 
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